The Alaska

Psychedelic Medicine
Task Force

is seeking public comment and feedback on its draft
recommendations, to be published May 2025.
Please share written comments and/or participate in
our public comment opportunity at the upcoming
meeting!

e Tuesday, April 29" Send written comments to

e 5:30-7:00 PM Rep.Justin.Ruffridge@akleg.gov

e Capitol Building, Comments must be received by
Butrovich Committee 5PM April 28" to be included in
Room 205 the April 29" meeting packet.

e Livestream: akl.tv

Testify by phone e Guests will have 3

minutes to testify.

Juneau: 907-586-9085 e Public comment period
Anchorage: 907-563-9085 closes May 5™ at 5 PM
All other locations: o Please do not use your
844-586-9085 local LIO, as they may
be closed

View draft recommendations at https://tinyurl.com/AlaskaPMTFdraft




